

August 29, 2024

Community Facility Enhancement Program Small Funding Stream

Dear Sir/Madam:

Re: Airdrie BMX Association Application to CFEP - Track Facility Upgrades

On behalf of Airdrie City Council, I am pleased to provide a letter of support for Airdrie BMX Association's application to the CFEP - Small Funding Stream for \$70,000 in grant funding for their track facility upgrade project.

Airdrie BMX is a not for profit group that operates in Airdrie at the BMX track in Fletcher Park. Age and weather have affected the track and it is in need of a large track overhaul and upgrade. The majority of the work will be repaving the start hill and corners. As such, Airdrie BMX is seeking financial resources to support the upgrades to the track facility. They are applying for a grant amount of \$70,000 to help fund the total project of \$140,000.

Upgrading the track, start hill and corners will allow Airdrie BMX to continue to provide a track for a bike loving community of riders which spans all ages and abilities.

Council and I wholeheartedly support this project and recognize the need for improvements to this valuable community resource.

Sincerely

Peter Brown

Mayor